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Upcoming Dates:

 

March

13 - 17th - March Break
24th - Dairy Association Presentation
27 - Lice Check

 

Principal: Stephanie Gilbart                 Vice-Principal: Heather Stevens              Admin. Asst: Deidra McPhail               Secretary: Kim Brillinger

Future newsletters will not be sent home in print copy.   Please visit the school website:
https://sharon.ps.yrdsb.ca

 

February
3rd - P.A. Day
14th - Term 1 Report Cards Go Home
14th - Sr. Girls Basketball
15th - Sr. Boys Basketball
17th - Honours Assembly (See Calendar)
20th - Family Day - No School
21st - Gregg LeRock French Concert Gr. 4-7
23rd - QPS/SPS Family Math Night  6-7:30pm

 Superintendent:  Camille Logan (905)895-5155

Trustee:  Loralea Carruthers  (905)953-0562

If the buses are cancelled and you are 
sending your child to school, please 
remember they need to bring a lunch.  
Special lunch days are cancelled with 
the buses.    If you choose to keep your 
child home on Inclement Weather days, 
it is still necessary for you to call the 
school and let us know that they will be 
staying home.   -Thank you!

Inclement weather 
and special lunch 
days:

Attendance - Late or 
Absent - Please call!
If your child is going to be late, or 
absent, it is important that you 
call or email the school to advise 
us.  We have a designated 
attendance mailbox you can call, 
or email sharon.ps@yrdsb.ca .

Thank you from the Office Team

mailto:sharon.ps@yrdsb.ca




Primary Choir

Meeting on 
Mondays, beginning 
Monday February 6 

at lunch recess The Junior Co-Ed 
Volleyball team competed 
in a tournament at Denne 
P.S on January 19.
Despite winning their first 
game, the squad dropped 
four close matches.  
Thank you to the 
members of the team and 
to Mrs. Bick for coaching!

Sharon School Choir
 
The Sharon Choir rehearses 
every Tuesday at lunch hour 
in the Music Room.  Choir is 
open to all students in 
grades 4 - 8.  The Choir is 
working towards a spring 
performance to celebrate 
Canada's 150th birthday. 
The Choir is very excited to 
have Mrs. Chaggares join us 
as our accompanist.



Student Busing Eligibility

Did you know that students’ busing eligibility changes throughout their school 
career? Your child’s eligibility to ride the school bus may change according to 
their grade and distance from home to school. The provisions for eligibility 
identified in the Board’s Transportation Policy #680 are: 
•All YRDSB students in Grades JK-3 who live within 1.2 km of their school are 
not eligible for transportation. 
•All YRDSB students in Grades 4-8 who live within 1.6 km of their school are not 
eligible for transportation.
•Students are not guaranteed space on school busses where a sibling is eligible 
for transportation.

Students are not permitted to ride any bus, other than the bus they are 
assigned to.  

School and Community Info

Volunteers & Lunch Assistants Needed

Mrs. Winch is looking for 
volunteers in the Learning 
Commons to help with 
shelving books.  
If you are interested, 
please contact Mrs. Winch 
at the school

Thank you,
Mrs. Winch

School Lunch Assistants Needed

We are currently looking for 1 permanent 
lunch assistant for Wednesdays only, as 
well as “on call” lunch assistants.
If you have a flexible schedule and enjoy
working with children, this is the position 
for you.
Benefits:
•Earn $12.11 per hour
•Work on an on-call basis during the lunch 
hour.
•Meet new friends and staff.
•Contribute to a vibrant school community.
If you are interested, please contact the 
office for a registration package.

Thank you for your interest!








